
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
REGISTRAR’S EXEMPTION 

 
The Director of Vehicle Safety, Alberta Transportation, pursuant to section 40(1) of the Commercial 
Vehicle Safety Regulation AR121/2009, subject to the conditions and restrictions noted below, hereby 
exempts the carrier and driver of a commercial vehicle, for the purposes of conducting a road-test, from 
the requirements to:   

a) Carry or produce the applicable schedule of the NSC Standard 13, Part 2 as required by the 
Commercial Vehicle Safety Regulation AR121/2009 subsections 10(9) and (11), and  

b) Prepare, carry, or produce a trip inspection report as required by the Commercial Vehicle Safety 
Regulation subsections 12(2), (5) and (6).  

Conditions: 

1. The commercial vehicle is being road-tested, for the purposes of conducting an inspection or 
performing repairs, within 30 kilometres of the repair facility where the driver is employed. 

 
2. The driver of the commercial vehicle holds a trade certificate, or is an apprentice, as defined in 

Alberta’s Apprenticeship and Industry Training Act, in the trade of: 
a) Automotive Service Technician, 
b) Heavy Equipment Technician, or 
c) Truck and Transport Mechanic, or  
d) Transport-Trailer Mechanic. 

 
3. All property damage collisions in excess of $2,000, fatalities and serious injuries shall be reported 

to the Registrar within 24 hours of the incident, and all reporting to the Registrar can be made via 
email, or written notice to: 

Vehicle Safety Section 
Safety and Compliance Services Branch 
Transportation Services Division 
Alberta Transportation 
4999—98 Ave 
Edmonton, AB T6B 2X3 
Email: Vehicle.Safety@gov.ab.ca 

 
4. A copy of this exemption must be carried in the vehicle and produced on demand of a peace officer. 
 
5. This exemption may be amended, suspended, or cancelled at any time. 
 
This exemption expires on December 1, 2022. 
 
 
 
Signature:   
        Director, Vehicle Safety 
        Safety & Compliance Service Branch 
       Alberta Transportation  
 
 
Date:         February 15, 2018  

Arch
ive

d

mailto:Vehicle.Safety@gov.ab.ca



